Disclaimer

The club newsletter is a monthly publication designed to keep members informed on the activities of the club and other functions. Opinions and views expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily those of the publishers.

Hi Folks

After 5 years holding the reigns as **Gawler Country Music Club Newsletter Editor and Website Editor** I'm beginning to develop saddle sores.

If anyone out there is interested in taking over the reigns, please contact Club President Keith on 8255 8920

There sure have been several errors in our newsletters, of which I have been made very aware, and all I can say is that I have done my best to provide a good service to the Country Music community.

Many of you know why I don't get around as much as I would like to, and when it comes to sourcing News and what's happening at other events etc... l am at a disadvantage...

More support and assistance from Club Members and Committee would have been appreciated...

However, from what I am led to believe, that's the nature of being a **Newsletter** Editor...

It's been a privilege.



In the words of Pancho and the Cisco Kid... 'Adios Amigos'.

Retiring Newsletter/Web Editor

President's Report November Birthdays October 2010

G'Day Members and Friends,

Well here we are a couple of months away from Christmas, doesn't time fly.

Firstly I would like to thank everyone for there patience in excepting the poblems we had with the renovation's.

It was beyond our's and the bowling club control. Thank you for being patient.

Secondly we must congratulate our cater's and their staff in the way they privided us with a delicious meal. Thanks Graeme & Nicola we do appreciate what you did for us.

Well onto our show. Although our numbers were down a bit we still had a great crowd. **Tumbleing Dice** were great playing a lot of dance music. Well done guys.

Well onto our Novembers show we have **Heartland** with **Peter Tomlinson** our special guest. This is a show not to be missed. **Heartland** always draws a big crowd so I would advise you to be early because this could be a full house. So until then. Keep it country

Keith Warren

Gawler CMC President

NOTE: Les Parris our **Volunteer Newsletter Editor** and Web Editor is retiring after 5 years of service. If Club **Members** know of someone who may be interested in taking over, please contact Club President

Keith Warren....

People born in November are Sparklers!

Desmond	Bormann	2nd
George	Vassallo	2nd
Rita	Silsby	8th
George	Mueller	9th
Janet	Snow	10th
Les	Kerber	11th
Eric	Baxter	12th
Shirley	Hunt	12th
Roger	Drummond	13th
Carole	Will	15th
Glen	Isaacson	15th
Robert	Couzens	17th
Connie	Cossons	17th
Ailsa	Smith	23rd
Maxwell	Crispin	23rd
Ron	Cossons	26th
Debra	Donnon	26th
Jean	King	27th
Vivienne	Cambridge	28th
Daphne	Bormann	30th
Veronica	Talbot	30th

Raffle Winners

Louise Vardon Flo Thompson Wayne Elliott Shirley Hunt Diane Holtz Peter O'Malley Chris Mountstephen Yvonne McGregor

Members Draw

275 Rob Williams

Door Prize

Jenny Galvin

Lucy Envelopes

Louise Walsh Rosemary Schuh Lilbi Powl

Volunteer Newsletter Editor/ Web Editor Required

Gawler Country Music Club Inc is seeking a replacement for the current position holder. **Enquiries: Keith Warren (Club President)** Tel: 8255 8920



Sunday 7th November 12.30 to 4.30 p.m

Creole cowboyZ

Slovenian Club Dudley Park Pies Pasties Sandwiches Cakes Cheese & Greens etc Tel: 8365 6315

Sunday 5th December 12.30 to 4.30 p.m

Midnight Special

with guest artist

Georgette Berry



BAROSSA COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB

Sunday 14th November 11am to 4.00pm

Compact Country

Sunday 12th December 11am to 4.00pm Christmas Roundup Jay J Shannon & Winchester plus **Good Company**

Buna Terrace, Nuriootpa Tel 8523 1957

GAWLER COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB INC.

Venue: Munno Para Bowling & Community Club Munno Para



Sun 19th 12 til 4pm **December Tracey** Rains

Claypan with guest artist

Derani Sanders

Auburn Cafe & Pizzeria 17 Main North Road, Auburn. South



Dine-In or Takeaway

ALL DAY BREAKFAST Friday, Saturday & Sunday PIZZA - from 4pm Wed/Thurs from 12pm Fri/Sat/Sun Cafe & Pizza Menu

PO Box 8 Auburn South Australia. 5451

Phone: 8849 2474

New Album from the Howies

The Howie Bros have released a new album - their 40th – titled 'Heartbeat'.

Twins John and Graeme Howie have always been attracted to lyrical ballads and in particular songs about love and human interaction.

"We first heard If I Had My Life To Live Over on the



One Day At A Time LP by The Hawking Bros," Graeme said, "and every time we heard their version, thought "We must record a **Howie Bros** version of that one day. Well that day arrived!

11